
WGCO 
P. O. BOX 609 

BUFORD, GA. 30518 
(404) 943-993 

November 12, 1982 

Kermit Geary 
1266 RiverviewDrive' 
Walnutport, PA 18O8 

Dear Kermit: 

I have been in receipt of your two letters,one éted October 29, 
and the other dated November 6, 1982, each containing a tape 
of your reception of WDYX. 

I am happy to report that the first letter and second letter and 
tapes were of a great interest to us, however, as we can best 
determine the first reception report was in error. However, the 
second one is a correct reception report of WDYX on the date of 
Friday November 5, 1982. In listening to the earléer tape we 
have been able to conclude that the actual sign off was our 
correct sign off, but the news report and the announcer just 
prior to that was apparently a cross -over of another station. 

We appreciate your interest, and if we can be of any furthur 
service,please let us know . 

Under cover , I am returning your tapes. 

truly yours, 

Mark S. Joseph 


